
Menu

3RD GRADE

(Upcoming Events)
Get Plugged In

Woodruff
Elementary

School

Burnette – Angelina McKnight

Lyda – Khloe Hill

Merck – Savannah Camacho

Mitchell – Alivia Prince

Patterson – Bryce Guker

Robinson – Sydnee Cothran

Watson – Tobie Swint

Wood - Alexis Easterling

Monday:

BBQ Sandwich or Pepperoni Pizza

Tuesday:

Ham & Cheese Sub or Chicken Sandwich

Wednesday:

Baked Chicken or Glazed Ham

Thursday:

Cheese Pizza or Chicken Fajita Wrap

Friday:

Chicken Bites or Hamburger

9/10:  PTO Fundraiser Ends

9/11:  Book Fair Ends

9/14:  Testing Pep Rally

9/17:  MAP Testing Begins

9/19:  Interim Reports Issued

9/19:  Watershed Money Due 

($9)

9/20:  Fall Pictures (for yearbook)

9/21:  “The Boy Who Cried Bully” 

play

9/26: “Showdown at Resource 

Ranch” play

9/27: Two day Watershed 

9/28  Rotation “The Heat is on”  

Monday

9/10



3RD GRADE

Our school is privileged to partner with USC Upstate Watershed Ecology Center 

to bring in hands on science lessons that complement our standards and 

curriculum.   They will visit our school 9 times throughout the school year and our 

first session will be at the end of September.  The total cost for the Watershed 

Ecology program for the school year is $9 per child.  We ask that you send this 

money to school in an envelope labeled with your child’s name and 

“Watershed” by Wednesday, September 19th to ensure that your child is able to 

attend our first session. If you would be willing to “round up” to $10, we can use 

that donation to contribute to students that may be unable to pay.  We look 

forward to some awesome learning experiences with the Watershed Ecology 

Center.  Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Watershed

Please remember that our 
school is collecting box tops for 
education.  The homeroom 
that collects the most box tops 
will win an ice cream party and 
extra recess!

Interims will be issued next 
Wednesday.  Please 
remember that you can 
view grades and averages 

as they are entered using 
the PowerSchool app.

ios android

On Friday, we will have a Pep 
Rally to celebrate our school’s 
recently released scores from 
last year’s SC Ready and also 
to motivate students for MAP 
Testing which will begin on 
Monday, September 17.  

For the pep rally, please wear 
your school shirt (Just be 
aWESome) or you can wear 
maroon and gold if you did not 
purchase a school shirt.  

Pep RallyBox Tops

homework
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Please be reminded that WES 

homework policy is 

“No Homework = No Recess”.  

Also, if a student has 3 or more 

homework strikes during the 9 weeks 

semester, they will not be allowed to 

attend the homework celebration at 

the end of the 9 weeks.  


